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I	can	understand	why	the	FIT	can	not	be	the	same	as	the	Retail	price	for	
electricity,	but	it	should	be	higher	than	6	cents.		
A	higher	price	will	encourage	more	people	to	install	Solar	Panels	on	their	roof	
because	the	pay-back	period	will	be	reduced	dramatically.	
I	have	2kW	system	on	my	roof	and	I	would	like	to	add	to	that	either	with	more	
solar	panels	or	with	batteries.	
	
Joachim	Roxin		
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